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It is important that WES and ODOT have the appropriate funds to study the demand 

and costs if they want to expand commuter rail service to Salem. Many people 

commute up and down the I-5 corridor daily, and it should be clear that only 

designing our intercity transportation around personal vehicles is neither sustainable 

nor accessible to all. Pass the bill so that WES can expand in the best way possible. 


